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Sokhulumi community to benefit from Gauteng DWS’s sanitation and 
hygiene campaign  

 
03 July 2019 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in Gauteng conduct a door-to-door Sanitation 
and Hygiene Campaign to sensitise communities in Sokhulumi in the City of Tshwane on 
issues that have an adverse impact on their daily lives.     

The aim of the campaign is to encourage communities to work with government to concretely 
achieve Sustainable Development Goal 6 (SDG 6). The goal aims to ensure the availability of 
proper sanitation for all and the goal becomes part of the community’s daily activities.  

The campaign will also seek to tackle sanitation as an issue that hampers social and 
economic development of communities.  

 

The media is invited as follows:  

Date : Thursday, 04 July 2019 

Venue : Sokhulumi Traditional Council (meeting place)  

Time : 10:00  

  

For media confirmations, please contact Mr Hosia Sithole on 082 723 2442/ 
SitholeH2@dws.gov.za  

 

END 

 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 
For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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